
USDA Rural Development has approved a grant of $2,038,550.00

Program: Meat and Poultry Processing Expansion Program (MPPEP)

State/County: MI/Washtenaw

Congressman: Dingell, Debbie (MI 06)

Senators: Peters, Gary (MI), Stabenow, Debbie (MI)

Recipient: SWIFT RUN STATION LLC

Recipient Contact: BANKA, WENDY

Mailing Address: 3291 ROSEDALE STREET  ANN ARBOR, MI 48108

Email Address: WBANKA@UMICH.EDU

Phone Number: 734-834-5332

Project Description: This Rural Development investment will be used to help construct and equip a new
meat and poultry processing and retail facility. The new facility will have three
independent business entities operating separately. Mighty Fine Poultry Processing
LLC will occupy space for poultry slaughter and processing. Retro Meats Company
LLC will occupy spaced for red meat processing, and Swift Run Market LLC will
occupy space designed for further processing and sales of these fresh local meat
products.  Together these activities are expected to increase demand for animals,
increase opportunities for producers to access value-added markets, and collectively
to improve the viability of the processing operations. Swift Run station LLC is
located in Ann Arbor, Michigan.  

Additional Funding: Applicant Contribution : $8,154,200.00

Total Project Cost: $10,192,750.00
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